Information received from BT 26/1/2018

As you may be aware, the Superfast Berkshire project is part of the
Government'’s subsidised national programme to improve broadband
coverage in areas deemed not commercially viable by the private
sector. The project is backed by all of the six Berkshire unitary councils
and the Thames Valley Berkshire Local Enterprise Partnership (LEP).

Under Phase 1 of the project, Cabinet 40 on the Colnbrook exchange
was upgraded to Fibre To The Cabinet (FTTC) by BT Openreach. This
cabinet subsequently reached its capacity, however we are pleased to
inform you that Openreach has now upgraded the capacity of this
cabinet, and there are currently 48 spaces available.

The postcodes that are served by this cabinet are as follows - (please
note that not all premises within these postcodes will be able to receive
superfast speeds due to distance to the cabinet and infrastructure
differences):

SL39PG | SL39PH | SL39PJ | SL39PL | SL39PN | SL39PQ | SL39PU | SL39P

W
SL39QB | TW195 | TW195 |SL39PA | TW195 | SL39PB | TW195 |SL39PD
NR NS NT NU
TW195 | SL39PE | TW195 |SL39PF
NW NX

We would be grateful if you could let local residents and businesses in
your parish / ward know about the upgrade, (via parish websites, local
magazines, notice boards etc.) as a number of them may have been
waiting for this upgrade to take place before they could access
superfast broadband.

Residents / businesses can find out more information regarding
Openreach’s services on their website https://www.openreach.co.uk/
orpg/home/index.do



More information on Superfast Berkshire can be found on our website
www.superfastberkshire.org.uk or contact the project team via
projectteam@superfastberkshire.org.uk

Kind regards,
Superfast Berkshire Project Team

Council Offices, Market Street, Newbury, RG14 5LD
Email: projectteam@superfastberkshire.org.uk



